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The SDMC meeting began at 4:15 P.M. The following members were present in the SDMC 
Meeting: Members Present: Mr. Jeremy Huntington- Kindergarten Teacher, Ms. Karina Flores- 
Fifth Grade Teacher, Ms. Syndhia Oceans- Teacher Apprentice, Anne Love- School Based 
Professional, Adriana Segura- SPED Representative, Rosa Nunez-Ledezma- Non-Instructional, 
Yesenia Garcia- Assistant Principal, Ms. Claudia Florez- Principal. The following items were 
discussed: 

 

1. TES- The SDMC Members were able to see a TES review video from Ms. Murray over 
the teacher evaluation system for school year 2025-2026. The video provided a detailed 
content on the components and each framework. The members were able to review the 
Planning and Professional rubric, discuss feedback, takeaways, and came up with 
additional questions. The SDMC members also had an opportunity to discuss the 
Distinguish Teacher rubric along with providing feedback, takeaways, and they came 
up with additional questions.  

2. PreK Enrollment- Ms. Florez discussed the current Pre-K enrollment initiative that the 
district has. She also informed us that two Pre-K aids (Ms. Torres and Ms. Cavazos) have 
assisted over several weekends trying to reach out to possible Pre-K students 
throughout the community to get them to know about Jefferson Elementary and the 
process to register them. Ms. Florez also informed the members about the Pre-K 
Festivals that will be happening in the next several months. Our Office Manager, Ms. 
Ledezma along with our Assistant Office Manager, Ms. Herrera participated in the last 
Pre-K Festival and informed several parents about the Pre-K program at Jefferson 
Elementary.  

3. Closing Remarks- SDMC members appreciated that they were included in the TES 
feedback with the Planning Professional rubric and the Distinguished Teacher rubric.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:20 P.M. 

 

 

 


